
Hello,  

 

I write to strongly urge you to: 

1. Terminate Mendocino County’s contract with the USDA Wildlife Services 
and its lethal Integrated Wildlife Damage Management (IWDM) Program, 
and 

2. Establish a Non-lethal Wildlife Damage Management (NWDM) Program to 
be administered locally. 

Sincerely, 

Watson Gooch  

 


